
East Ayton Nursery 

15.11.21 

Good morning to you all. 

This week we will be looking at lots of different rhyming stories, 
but the main one will be ‘Shark in the Park’! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sjw2mLboml8  

We will be making our very own telescopes before going on a 
hunt to find objects that rhyme. You might like to hide some 
rhyming objects around the house or garden for your child to 
find. To begin with, it helps your child to recognise just one 
rhyming string, for example, cat, hat, mat, bat. 

We have been introducing our phonics recently and we will 
continue with the next two sounds which are ‘i’ as in igloo and 
‘n’ as in nest. You might like to listen to the Jolly Phonics songs 
by following this link; 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hIQ5L9xgU4g  

In our maths sessions we will be looking at positional language, 
such as on top, in front, under, behind. Again, we will be using 
our telescopes to find hidden objects before telling our friends 
where we found them. 

We be introducing our ‘Chatterbag Challenge’ which will involve 
asking the children to bring in photographs of their families 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sjw2mLboml8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hIQ5L9xgU4g


from home to share and talk about with their peers. We are 
looking forward to learning all about the families of our 
children. 

Have a good week and we hope to see you soon. 

From 

Mrs Glenwright 

 

 


